
 

 

 

 

  

Recreation Department Aids Education 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Free Tutoring in Online Schooling  
for Parents, Guardians 

  

City Supports Families in Learning to Use Online  
Educational Tech, in English and Spanish 

 
 
The City of Santa Fe Recreation Department is offering much-needed assistance in 
how to use online schooling technology and platforms. The Community Tutors program 
supplements the work of schools and teachers under COVID-mandated remote learning 
protocols by educating at-home guardians as well as students.  
  
The sessions are online and by appointment; clients can use school-issued computers. 
Tutors will assist both guardians students with tips and best practices for how to get the 
most out of their digital learning tools and platforms. The objective is that this increased 
familiarity will complement and enhance the student’s experience in today’s digital 
classrooms. Most tutors speak Spanish. Tutors will work evenings and weekends, when 
families need them most.  
  
For more information please visit chavezcenter.com and the GCCC Facebook page 
(facebook.com/chavezcommunitycenter) or call (505) 955-4065 or (505) 405-4066.  
  
“Our world changed overnight with the COVID pandemic. Teachers and administrators 
are doing amazing work doing the best they can to give our children the best education 
possible under these new, challenging circumstances. We want to do our part in helping 
our community to effectively use these online tools,” said Recreation Director John 
Muñoz. “I am very proud of the innovation and the outreach that Melissa Bustos, 
Michael Olguin, James Garduño, Janice Krish, and the rest of my team came up with to 
launch this initiative. I am excited we will do this important work in Spanish with more 
languages supported in the near future.”  
  

 
 

   

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001tpXGyPa9qgV_P4s0h2CDog6pgSXt3W60Pbnnn38KEn3eCTz_F-gSwfpm_OZabaJnJ5wngs24QomDAWcZGuaH6Q4BJNjXNFXP6p5re8rOuiU7kLl85--ivt-cS-LoK8QlaK_2cZM1IfcpA1GyrPZ_xa0RQs6nL3p8f6HboBoSjoYrK6Edezk9BaRo1JB9r3mLfAG0kS-RIWOMyjwL1SgnUb20TxvQBYkqG-q3BeIPHfXygZu6t9j3KGxFjMvNXdFGzk3s0gx9Ui9p-DCFvxZ9VoP_hmou5bd0Jaf70-RP07-yVp1Ianhs8K9SVteCVYwNSEotA49y5UgqMay5oOwUcOdUoiv9DvryftIP6D5ARs6_tKmMawvnWD4k_ceTac-_HaZ-ozztN4-kAcwOrh12xEE5pUFV8lrHnSkMFSutzB5QB8-zwCGGs_QYeZ_zizxhHvjb-d2piDQZd34K6-f6zkKyLbnUbOT0NhK6aYZhLP9oJ96tWGsOMo-xMz262WZ5rtGywNM4gLwmgcS-z0VJmP3ebFnYHhjuCT1-PL-xO2U%3D%26c%3D0iDjbnCZXIA8Xbrn-FZdmU8RQ1p0B8tUr4qSWgExiWqfPrdK_Fls8Q%3D%3D%26ch%3D3qN631t2Zy3_K2X3zVK8Vvnf8XCT6UqABe2MVBHHnNBsB2Uoz5bhiQ%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cdaherndon%40santafenm.gov%7Cc906916f89114667045108d8c1ca0d7e%7C77b69f5a55ed436386164867b0bc707f%7C0%7C0%7C637472420845096907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=3KSwjnzhd26wxhKhSGK0j2uTueddlCxUn3d2XQMteBc%3D&reserved=0

